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< Date> 

< Customer FSE First Name> < Customer FSE Last Name> 
< Cust Name> 
<Customer Address (1st Line)> 
< Customer City>, < Customer State Abbr> < Customer Zipcode> 
< Customer Country Desc> 
 
Dear < Customer FSE Last Name>, 
 
Subject:  91MCE Series Limit Switch Obsolescence 
 
This is to inform you that effective September 5, 2017, Honeywell will no longer offer the 91MCE Series limit 
switch due to changes in our supply chain. We are requesting that our customers place last time buy orders 
no later than December 31, 2017 with shipments scheduled by February 28, 2018.  
 
The 91MCE Series is being replaced by the NGC Series limit switch. The NGC Series limit switch has the 
same mounting footprint as the 91MCE with comparable operating specifications. The NGC offers the user  
more design versatility with the addition of DPDT circuitry, plastic and metal housing options and more 
cable and connector options 
 
Honeywell values its customers and realizes that this transition may require our customers to test and 
validate proposed alternate solution. We want to work with you to make this a smooth transition to the 
available solution of your choice.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Honeywell Sales Consultant, your Sales Representative for 
Honeywell products, or me at pam.davis@honeywell.com or 815-618-6058. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
North American Product Marketing Manager 
Packaged Solutions, Industrial  
 

 Pamela A Davis 
 


